From: Erin Anderson <anderson@ospreywilds.org>

Date: Tue, Jan 11, 2022 at 10:32 AM

Subject: CCS FY18-22 Renewal Evaluation Draft

To: Cinda Jensen <cindajensen@crosslakekids.org>, Annette Klang <aklang@crosslakekids.org>, Holly Amaya
<hollyamaya@crosslakekids.org>

Cc: Charter School Admin <csdadmin@ospreywilds.org>, Nalani McCutcheon <mccutcheon@ospreywilds.org>

Hi Cinda, Annette, and Holly,

Attached to this email are summative evaluation reports related to Crosslake Community School's renewal in the areas of
Academic, Environmental Education, Financial, and Operations / Governance Performance.

You may find areas that are highlighted requesting specific information from the school. Please provide Osprey Wilds with
that information no later than Monday, January 24, 2022.

Additionally, please review each evaluation and submit a response identifying and explaining any errors, including
information you believe is not accurately reflected in the report, information you believe you have provided that addresses
an indicator area, or information you believe misaligns with OW's ratings or data sources used in the evaluations. Osprey
Wilds will consider all information you provide. Additionally, OW will include your submission as an appendix to the final
renewal evaluation report to ensure that the school's perspective is presented should Osprey Wilds not use the
information the school provides or make changes in the reports. The school must provide information to OW no later than
January 24, 2022. We ask that you provide your response in a written document that clearly indicates the evaluation
section to which you are referring.

Please share this email with the entire board of directors and relevant staff and include it in the packet for the school's
next board meeting. Let me or Nalani know what questions you have.

Sincerely,
Erin

Erin E. Anderson

Director of Charter School Authorizing
She / Her / Hers




